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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF BOY STUDENTS (STD V to VIII) 

Awareness on Adolescence Growth & Development 

Dear Boy Students and Parents, 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

Growth and development is an integral part of human life cycle. Many parents get 

confused when their boys grow up and seek help in supporting the boys to 

understand the factors related to their growth and development. The Counselling 

Department of Indian School Muscat is organizing a session for raising the 

awareness about various factors pertaining to Growth and Development of the 

Boys of the school as given below.  

 

Day & Date Classes Time 

Monday 31st May 2021 STD V and VI Boys only 6.00pm to 7.00pm 

Tuesday 1st June 2021 STD VII and VIII Boys only 6.00pm to 7.00pm 

It is requested that all Boy students join the online session as per the schedule and 

take the benefit of the session. The meeting link will be shared with you in your 

class groups on the day of the session. All students are requested to make use of 

this session to overcome all difficulties arising out of the excessive use of screen 

time. 

With Best Wishes, 

 
 

 
 

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 

Principal 
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